
Mrs. Carbajal

602-896-6274

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent communication and involvement 

throughout the year. I would love to hear from you, and you are 

welcome to contact me with any questions or concerns you may
have.

I am pleased to welcome you to 

the 2024 - 2025 school year! I am 

looking forward to having your 

child as a student. First grade is 

such a fun year with so many 

wonderful learning activities to 

celebrate. In order to have a fun 

year, my most important goal is to 

create a family of learners in my 

classroom. 

I am committed to creating a 

classroom environment where 

your child is a valued, trusted, and 

integral part of our family of 

learners. It is my hope and plan to 

see your child reach his or her 

highest academic potential. 

Welcome to 1st Grade!

Donation Needs

Marina.Carbajal @wesdschools.org

Sahuaro.wesdschools.org

Classdojo

About 
Me

Hello! I am Marina Carbajal. I 

have been a first grade ELL 

teacher for 7  years and 

teaching for 18 years. I have 

two children and I am happily 

married. I enjoy cycling for 

hours and traveling with my 

husband, as well as swimming. 

My favorite food is healthy 

food.

This is my third  year  of 

teaching at Sahuaro.  I love 

teaching first grade and am 

excited to meet and be your 

child’s teacher this year.  

Below are a list of items we 

need now and can always 

use more of in our class 

throughout the year. Your 
help is always appreciated. 

Cleaning wipes               Expo Markers

Crayola markers             Ziplock bags

Healthy Snacks

Hand sanitizer

Paper towels


